1** Amendment to WC -2009-0277

April 6,2009

I have discovered what appears to be a leak at Larimoer Ave. and Coalbank Rd. (see photos.) Water
stays in this puddle some times for days after it rains when all other rain has dried up. Also the dirt on
the south side of Coal Bank remains wet and muddy for many days. Recently just days ago it rained,
then we had a sunny day of over 70 degree weather the puddle completely dried up, The next day was
also nice then without any more precipitation water returned to this puddle again. Water also seems to
be flowing out of the ground and into the storm drain across the street in front of the Citgo Gas Station.

It appears nothing has been done at this location.

Please test the pipes in this area with the ultrasonic test equipment.

Thank You
Rob Lee

Busch, Jim wrote:
Mr. Lee,

| will forward this information to the company.
Thank you,

Jim

From: Rob [mailto:energyhealingarts@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 12:24 PM

To: Busch, Jim

Subject: Coal Bank and Larimore Possible Leak

Jim Hi,

I was coming home today and noticed water sitting in the street at Larimore and Coal
Bank. The other streets and yards in the neighborhood appear to be dried up from the rain
we had last week. Even the dirt two doors up from the recent water main repair is dry. |
suspect there might be another leak here.

Rob






